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Vancouver Farmers Markets are essential
to the Community and Local Economy.

In March 2020, the Province of BC recognized farmers markets as essential services during the COVID-19
pandemic. Since that time, Vancouver Farmers Markets (VFM), the non-profit organizer of 9 neighbourhood
markets throughout the city, has been operating multiple weekly farmers markets under strict COVID-19
protocols in order to serve the community’s need for fresh, healthy food. To better understand how the
pandemic has impacted the multiple stakeholders VFM serves, we collected and analysed a wide variety of
data between March - December 2020.
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A small community-based non-profit, Vancouver Farmers Markets experienced financial impacts in excess of
$100,000 in 2020 due to COVID-19, an amount projected to be similar in 2021. Despite the many challenges we
face, VFM remains committed to providing safe and thriving farmers markets for the City of Vancouver, now
and in the future. Find out more about the work we do and how you can support it at eatlocal.org/support-us.



